GREETINGS, you are probably already be aware that the third annual Ann Arbor
Marathon is Sunday morning, March 30. We are very pleased to tell you that a portion of
every entry fee is being donated to the Ann Arbor Public Schools Educational
Foundation to help foster the education of the children of our community.

This year we are only running in the northern/westbound lane, so the eastbound lane is
open all morning. So you can get out of your driveway anytime, BUT BE SURE TO GO
EAST TOWARD HURON PARKWAY—YOU CAN'T GO WEST UNTIL AROUND 11:30.

What we really hope is that you support this Ann Arbor event by doing one of the races
or by coming out and cheering on the runners. For more information on the Marathon
(and the Half Marathon, 5K and 1.2 Mile, including course maps) please visit our
website www.theannarbormarathon.com. If you would be willing to volunteer to be a
course marshal in the vicinity of your home, please email us at
nancy@champstforcharity.com or call 734-904-8945

Thank you,
The Champions for Charity Team
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